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Wage Parity Attestation Webinar 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@gdit.com 

 
 

 

eMedNY will be conducting a training webinar that will go over how to 
complete the Wage Parity Attestation that must be submitted by Long 
Term Home Health Care Programs (LTHHCP), Certified Home Health 
Agencies (CHHA), Licensed Home Care Services Agencies (LHCSA), 
Managed Care Organizations (MCO) through the eMedNY Provisional 
Enrollment (PE) Portal. The webinar will be held on May 26, 2021 at 
10am. Register today! 

To register, please visit https://www.emedny.org/training/index.aspx 

Note: If you do not have an NPI/MMIS ID, just enter "none" in that field 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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